Saint James PTA Meeting Minutes for May 19, 2021

Monsignor Rosie led opening prayer.

Principal’s Report: Mrs Giordano
-Thank you to all of the parents for their enthusiasm and support throughout the school year
despite the given challenges. We commend everyone on their efforts and dedication.

-Pennies for our playground campaign continues, donation information on the my Saint James
website. Playground reconstruction to begin and complete by school opening of 2021.

-Mark That Melody was a great successful event and we look forward to having it again.

-Field Day is scheduled for June 8 at Count Basie Fields. We will need another plan in the event
of rain.

-A wholehearted thank you to Liz, Tania and Travis for their dedication, help and services over

the years. We wish them well and they will be missed.

President’s Report: Liz Sutphin & Tania Sarabia
-Spring PTA Conference has been cancelled.

-Installation of new incoming PTA Board Members will be on May 25 at the student awards
ceremony.

-The Stuphin family will be moving to Tennessee this summer and will miss their SJS family

tremendously.

Vice President’s Report: Alina Fotache
-Liz Sutphin reported on Alina’s behalf.

-Mother’s Club meeting will be rescheduled.

Recording Secretary: Karen Haney
-Tania reported on behalf of Karen.

-Minutes from last meeting have been approved.

Treasurer’s Report: Anita Esser
-Will bring fundraising report to next May meeting of incoming board.

-Unofficial PTA account balance = $60,547



Corresponding Secretary: Sam Fogliano
-No reports from correspondence

Technology: Susan Marino
-No reports from technology.

SJAA: Adrienne Suppino
-Track season went extremely well.

-Jr. & Sr. track runners will compete in their final meet.
-Track is is finishing up very strong.
-Sam reported on track rankings.

Fund Raising: Bogi Chamberlin
-Will renew license.

Royals Report: Travis Sutphin
-This month’s Royals meeting to be held on May 20th at Brother’s.

-“Passing of the Briefcase,” Chuck Pugliese and Brian Suth to be new Royals CoPresidents.

-Thank you to our SJS family for being an instrumental foundation and part of Connor & our
lives. We will miss our SJS family very much.

Open Discussion:

-Suzanne Fixsen recapped the Mark That Melody event. The event had an excellent response,
was successful and parents were raving. Thank you to all that volunteered and helped make
this event the success that it was. Thank you to all of the teachers and classes for organizing
and donating amazing raffle baskets. Unofficial proceeds are $1,120

Meeting adjourned.
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Adriene Suppino






